
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
MILLARD COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION 

C-1 CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT APPLICATION # Z-2021-021 
FOR RETAIL STORE, AND STORAGE,  

       WHOLESALE AND WAREHOUSING 
BRYCE AND JENNIFER TOLBERT, APPLICANTS 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Millard County Planning Commission will conduct a public 
hearing on Tuesday, March 16, 2021 at 3:00 p.m. at the Millard County Offices—71 South 
200 West, Delta, Utah, for the purpose of receiving public comment on C-1 Conditional Use 
Permit Application # Z-2021-021 for Retail Store and Storage, Wholesale and Warehousing 
on property located approximately 1600 E Main Street, Delta.  
 
[APN: DO-3875-2]  
 
A copy of the application is available for review and inspection at the Millard County 
Offices, 71 South 200 West, Delta, Utah. Anyone having questions may also contact the 
Millard County Planner Adam Richins at the above address in Delta or by calling 1-435-
864-1406. All interested persons are invited to attend and make comment. Written 
comments may be submitted to the Millard County Planner. 
 

Published in the Millard County Chronicle Progress March 10, 2021. 
 


